FIBA

We Are Basketbell

Mr Paata Guraspauli, President

Georgian Basketball National Federation
49a. Chavchavadze av.

Thilisi 0162

Georgia

12 December 2017

By mail and email

Dear Mr President,
Dear Mr Guraspauli,

| hope that this letter finds you well.

Allow me to congratulate you, on behalf also of our President, Mr Muratore, on your recent election as
President of the Georgian Baskethall National Federation for a four-year term of office.

We wish you all the best in your new position and look forward to closely collaborating with you in
further promoting and developing our sport in your country and worldwide.

Yours Sincerely,
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